
 

 

Overview of the 3rd SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS Transnational Meeting 

The SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS cohort had the 3rd transnational meeting in Lisbon, 

Portugal. The meeting occurred in person, on October 21st and 22nd, in the framework of the 

European initiative of “SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS: Involving Persons with Down Syndrome in 

the implementation of Sustainable Development Goals through Service Learning”.  

Brief Introduction tο SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS  

SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS is an Erasmus+ project that aims to combine the empowerment of 

people with Down Syndrome with the SDGs implementation. The key element of its design, is 

employing the service-learning methodology for the best possible materialization of the overall 

goal. It is a synergy from organizations, coming from Romania; Croatia; Greece; 

Spain; and, Portugal.  

 

For more information, you can visit the SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS official webpage.  

 

 

The Transnational Meeting’s Agenda 

In the two-day meeting, the partnership actualized the following actions: 

https://sustainableserviceinds.eu/


  

• Day 1: The partnership revised and discussed about the first drafts of the 2nd intellectual 

output. In addition, they went through and approved specifications, regarding the 

SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS e-Training Tool (IO4).  

• Day 2: The partners revised and discussed about the training materials (IO3) and 

approved pertinent specifications. Moreover, the cohort reviewed the status of 

the SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS work plan; specifically, the quality plan and the 

dissemination activities. The meeting wrapped up with the examination of 

the initiative’s finance.  

 

It was a productive meeting between the 8 partners of the SUSTAINABLE SERVICE-IN-DS cohort. 

The strategic partnership ensured the high quality of the outcomes so far; and, the ones 

expected, for the successful fulfillment of their mission.  

 

 



 

 


